
State of the Rockies Conference Workshop:

Tuesday, April 8th
4:30-6:30

Gates Common Room, Palmer Hall
Colorado College Campus

Colorado College and its student body posses many resources for helping those groups in our 
local community who are working toward immigrant integration.  ELL programs and immigra-
tion support organizations, in turn, represent excellent opportunities for CC students to practice 
a second language or engage in community activism.  The goal of this workshop is to help 
strengthen the connection between the CC student body and other CC organizations to the lo-
cal groups, schools, and individuals who work with immigrants in Colorado Springs on a daily 
basis.  Through the workshop, CC students will learn about potential internship, volunteer, and 
employment opportunities while local organizations will learn of existing CC programs and how 
their services/students can be utilized.  All members of the Colorado Springs community and 
surrounding areas are encouraged to participate!
 
Participants will include representatives from:

Colorado College State of the Rockies Project
Colorado College Office of Civic Engagement
The Pikes Peak Immigrant and Refugee Collaborative
Colorado Immigrant Rights Coalition
Colorado Springs School District 11
Lutheran Family Services
Colorado College Student Body
Colorado College Career Center

Food will be provided

Connecting Colorado College to 
Local Immigrant Communities

The Colorado College State of the Rockies Project is a student-faculty collaborative research initiative that ex-
amines issues pertinent to the eight-state Rocky Mountain West.  This workshop is an extension of the research 
conducted by Simon Cataldo, class of ‘08. His report can be found in the 2008 State of the Rockies Report Card.

For more inforamtaion, contact

Chris Jackson
Program Coordinator
(719) 227-8145
chris.b.jackson@coloradocollege.edu


